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13/04/2021  13:17:012020/4667/P OBJ Jack Richard 

Strong

My family and I would like to object to the demolition of 38 Frognal Lane, and the plans to build a huge building 

in its place, completely at odds with the existing pleasant proportions of the two-storey house and small green 

area it occupies.  

The plans show an application for a building that would be more than fifty-percent the garden area which 

would overshadow the street view and immediate neighbours.

The plans also show a huge basement structure that is in opposition to the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood 

Plan which is against basement development because of the repercussions on watershed and ground-water 

levels, detrimental to neighbours and residents lower down the hill.

Jack R Strong
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